
Rep. Rob Nosse
House Committee On Behavioral Health and Health Care
900 Court St. NE
Salem, OR 97301

January 27, 2023

SUBJECT: Support for HB 2696, the Oregon Sign Language Interpreter Licensure Bill

To the Chair Nosse, Vice-Chair Goodwin, Vice-Chair Nelson, and members of the
Committee:

As a nationally certified Deaf interpreter and legal interpreter, I fully support this bill and
higher standards for Interpreters.

Robin Shannon
MA, CDI, CLIP-R


